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Diesel pollution is a massive problem for our state. The Portland metro region is in 

the worst 10% for air quality due to diesel emissions. We need to enact advanced 

clean truck legislation SOONER — not later — to protect our air and the health of 

Oregonians. Despite the trucking industry’s misleading statements, the technology 

exists. We can make our air cleaner and safer. We MUST make it cleaner and safer 

for all Oregonians. Please oppose this bill. 

Thank you. 


